
Commission on Representation 
Report to Presbytery 

February 4, 2020 

The Commission on Representation recommends that the Presbytery elect the following leaders 
for the Mission Ministry: 

Teaching elder Donald Stanley, chair, class of 2022 

Ruling elder Lucy Waterbury, vice-chair, class of 2022 
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